
REMEMBRANCE COMMITTEE 

The Remembrance Committee records the names of deceased educators who retired from or taught in 

the Western Zone’s region, as well as any spousal member of NYSRTA who passed away from July 1, 

2023, to June 30, 2024. The deceased are listed, and for all those noted as well as any who may have 

inadvertently not been included, and thank each of them for their dedication to education. A 

contribution in their memory is made to the DeCormier Fund of RENY which assists members in financial 

need. The list of deceased educators from the geographic coverage of Western Zone was published in 

the summer issue of WESTERN CURRENTS, which members of Western Zone have received in the mail. 

Committee members notify the Chair of any deaths they are made aware of, either through obituaries 

or unit information. If the individual is a RENY member, the Chair notifies the central office. This list is 

updated as information becomes available and is compiled yearly. 

The dedicated committee members note each death, and ask that if a name is omitted, we are made 

aware of this. The Chair appreciates the many hours spent by its members, to recognize and honor 

those who have gone before us. 

---Anne Flansburg, Chair 

Committee Members: Anita Blasiak, Therese Clarke, Josephine Cross, Beth Green, Rhoda Ann 

Harrington, Doris Kirsch, Pat Miceli, Marcia Myszka, Marcia Riley, Sue Schmidt, Donna Potter, Marie 

Gerace Zafron. 


